
SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING
• Monday 18 December 2017, 5.00pm 
• Council Chambers, 2 Churchill Ave, Bright
The following business will be transacted: 
1. Childsafe Policy
2. Mount Beauty and Myrtleford Transfer 

Station upgrades
3. Resource Recovery Infrastructure Fund
4. Dinner Plain Village Green
5. Documents for sealing

FREE IMMUNISATION CLINICS
• Children: 0–5 years of age, including catch up 

program for older children
• Students: Year 7 Secondary School program
• Adults: Adult Diphtheria/Tetanus (booster)
Bright Alpine View Children’s Centre
• Tuesday 12 December 9.30am - 10.30am 
Myrtleford Mountain View Children’s Centre
• Wednesday 13 December 9.30am - 10.30am 
Mount Beauty Lakeview Children’s Centre
• Thursday 14 December 9.30am - 10.30am 
No appointment necessary

DESEX YOUR PET MONTH
July is Desex Your Pet month - a perfect 
time of year to support a local vet and 
be a responsible pet owner! The first 50 
Alpine Shire residents (25 at each vet) to 
desex their cat or dog at either vet in July 
will receive a $50 subsidy from Council. 

Your pet must be registered with Alpine 
Shire Council to be eligible. To register 
your furry friend, please visit  
alpineshire.vic.gov.au

Book through your closest vet now: 

> Alpine Animal Doctors | 5756 2444 

>  Ovens & Kiewa Veterinary Hospital | 
5752 1235

FOOD ORGANICS, GARDEN 
ORGANICS KERBSIDE SERVICE
The green bin delivery team has been 
working hard to deliver our new Food 
Organics, Garden Organics (FOGO) bins 
across the Shire.  

The persistent rain has created challenges 
with being able to record the serial 
number of bins delivered against the 
relevant property. These records are 
required to enable us to manage the 
bin infrastructure across the shire. As a 
result, they are running behind schedule, 
and you may not receive your green bin 
in time for the service to begin week 
commencing Monday, 3 July.  

If you have already received your green 
bin and caddy, you can start using it right 
away and put it out for collection as of 
Monday, 3 July. If you are yet to receive 
your green bin, please continue to put 
your red bins out for weekly collection 
until your green bin has been delivered. 

If you have any issues, please reach out 
to our friendly Customer Service team on 
info@alpineshire.vic.gov.au or call us on 
(03) 5755 0555.  

BUDGET 2023/24
At the Ordinary Council Meeting held on 
27 June 2022, Council adopted its annual 
Budget for the 2023/24 financial year.

Copies of the adopted budget are 
available for inspection at the Bright 
Council Office and libraries in Mount 
Beauty and Myrtleford, or can be 
downloaded from Council’s website 
alpineshire.vic.gov.au


